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Report of a Workshop on Grafting organized by the NSS Unit of GMGC in observance of World 

Environment Day 2024 

 

1. Name of the Event: A Workshop on Grafting in observance of World Environment Day 

2024 

2. Organized By: NSS Unit of GMGC 

3. Date: 5th of June, 2024 

4. Time: 12:30 pm- 2:30 pm  

5. Venue: Room 8 (Ground Floor, College Main Building) and College Garden.  

6. Name of the Resource Person: Mr. Bablu Mondal 

7. Details about the Resource Person: Owner of a nursery.  

8. Number of Participants: 30 (approx.) 

9. Outcome of the Workshop: The resource person, having thorough professional experience 

in grafting, shared his practical knowledge of the art, including the knowledge of different 

types and techniques of grafting, with the participants through demonstrations. The 

participants received hands-on experience in grafting trees and plants like citrus, mango, 

hibiscus etc. They were not only motivated to take up grafting as a hobby in their spare time 

but also made aware of the ecological and commercial importance of the enterprise. 

10. Expenditure: 1400 (approx.) (Sponsored by the college) 

11. Glimpses of the Event: 
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